
14 December, 1999 
 Allan 
 Stoney 
 Architects 
 
 
The Productivity Commission 
Architect's Inquiry 
L82, Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I am a registered Architect in Western Australia and support the view of the Architects' Board of 
Western Australia, that it is paramount that registration of Architects is retained in Australia. I 
believe the most appropriate model is a Uniform Act across Australia, administered by local State or 
Territory boards. 
 
Registration of Architects will ensure that members of the public, when dealing with an Architect, 
are dealing with a person who is appropriately qualified by virtue of education, training and 
experience and is bound to confirm to ethical standards. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
(signature) 
 
Allan Stoney 
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